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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     June 10, 2019      
 
Interstate 94 Property Crash (Bismarck, ND)   
 
What: Property Crash 

Where: Interstate 94, mile marker 157 (Bismarck, ND) 

When: June 9, 2019 at approximately 2:03 PM 

Road Conditions: Good/Normal – Construction Zone 

Weather Conditions: Sunny/Clear  

Crash Involvement: 2-Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rear End 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol 

Vehicle No. 1:  2012 Ford F-150 
Driver No. 1: Aaron Jordan, age 25, Bismarck, No injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:  Failure to maintain control – reportable crash (distracted driving) 

 
Vehicle No. 2:  2004 Chevrolet Cavalier 
Driver No. 2: Lewis Goehring, age 18, Wishek, No injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:  None 

 
Passenger No. 1: David Goehring, age 56, Wishek, No injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
Southwest Region   |     601 Channel Drive     |     Bismarck, ND 58501 
PHONE: (701) 328-2467     |     FAX: (701) 328-1717     |    ND.gov/NDHP 
 
 

NARRATIVE: The 2004 Chevrolet was traveling westbound on Interstate 94 near mile 
marker 157.  The 2012 Ford was also traveling westbound on Interstate 94 near mile marker 
157 behind the Chevrolet.  The driver of the Chevrolet slowed with westbound traffic due to 
road construction in the area.  The driver of the Ford braked and turned but rear-ended the 
Chevrolet.  The driver of the Ford was cited for “Failure to maintain control – reportable crash.” 
 
 No injuries were reported with this crash.  Traffic in the area was backed up until the scene 
could be cleared. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Duletski 701-527-4274                                                                                                                                                  
rduletsk@nd.gov  

     
 


